
Tree Program
Winnebago County Parks Department

Emerald Ash Bore is devastating trees
throughout our local parks and nature
preserves. The Winnebago County
Community Park has more than 500 ash
trees alone. In an attempt to preserve
the tree canopy for future generations,
new trees have to be planted as the
infected ash trees will die over time.

If you would like to discuss the types of trees
available and planting locations, please
contact the Winnebago County Parks
Department at (920)232-1960 or email us at
winnebagocountyparks@co.winnebago.wi.us.
Our tree specialist will guide you through the
process of selecting the perfect trees and/or
locations.

Prices for trees vary by season and market
conditions. Certain tree types may not be
available depending on the current tree
market and season.

We Need Your Help To Plant Trees
All donations made toward our Tree Program will go

directly toward the purchase and planting of new 
trees throughout our local park lands.


